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Date: June, 2024 

 
 

Notice of Partial Discontinuation of the Auto-Positioning Units 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 

 
We hope you are doing well and appreciate your continued support of NBK.  
We regret to inform you that we will be discontinuing certain part numbers of the "Auto-
Positioning Units". We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your 
understanding. 
 
 
Discontinued Products: 

Product Name Discontinued Part 
Number 

Successor Products 

Auto-Positioning Unit EPU-100-W5-R60 EPU-210, EPU-220 Series 
Auto-Positioning Unit Option 
Lock Adapter 

EPL-48-D6-D6 None 

 
 
Discontinuation Date: 
The above products will be discontinued as of orders received on June 28, 2024 (Friday). 
 
Please note that returns and exchanges related to this discontinuation will not be accepted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our sales office. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 


